From:
 Araceli Ortiz

 To:
 WebMail - CCD

 Subject:
 Uptown trees

Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 8:15:25 AM

[NOTICE: This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments unless you are sure the content is safe.]

Araceli Ortiz 6048 Greenleaf Ave whittier ca 90601

Dear city council,

In my early 20s I got a job in whittier I fell in love with uptown charm and all the tree lines streets. When I bought my house almost 30 years I specifically looked in whittier uptown area because of the tree lines streets and historic homes. I can tell you as a realestate agent that is still one of the main reasons people love and want to buy in the city of whittier. It would be irresponsible to remove all the trees at once especially in today's climate. It should be done in phases or it will have a negative impact on the business just like the closing of the streets did in the long term. That's why we voted for the closure to be removed. I really hope this council doesn't proceed with the plan to removal all. Thank you all for your time.

Araceli Ortiz Sent from my iPhone